
From: Ron Starr <Ron.Starr@mississauga.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 10:11 AM 
To: Baker, Janice 
Subject: Fwd: Leave of Absence Request 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Janice  
I am attaching a letter sent to the City of Mississauga. 
In a similar fashion, I will not be attending Region of Peel Council or Committee meetings .  
Thank you  
Ron  

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ron Starr <Ron.Starr@mississauga.ca> 
Date: February 8, 2022 at 11:03:46 PM EST 
To: Paul Mitcham <Paul.Mitcham@mississauga.ca>, Diana Rusnov <Diana.Rusnov@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: Leave of Absence Request 

Paul 
This is to acknowledge receipt of Diana Rusnov’s letter of February 6  / 2022 regarding my role as 
Councillor Ward 6 and various requests. 
After review, it is apparent that there are numerous matters ( Municipal Act ) and other protocols 
related to the requests, that need clarification ,discussion and direction.  
In the meantime, in a spirit of co-operation, I will not be attending Mississauga Council/ Standing or 
Advisory Committee meetings until we have had the opportunity to look at all possible options related 
to one’s role as a Councillor including meeting absence,  constituency issues and other related matters. 
I look forward to a discussion and resolution to all outstanding matters. 
Thank you  

Ron Starr 
Councillor Ward 6  
City of Mississauga 
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